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I am strictly opposed to SB 210. Mail in voting provides the most secure way to 

participate in the democratic process. The chance of tampering, error and fraud is 

dramatically increased by in person voting.  

 

Mail in voting is a staple in Oregon, this is not Utah, this is not West Virginia and we 

don’t want this conspiratorial mongering here.  


